
This is a translation of a Spanish language announcement filed with the CNMV. In 

case of discrepancies, the Spanish version will prevail.  

 

 

 

RELEVANT EVENT 

 

 

In compliance with article 82 of the Financial Markets Legislation (Ley del Mercado de 

Valores), GRIFOLS, S.A. (the “company”) informs that as of 2
nd

 November 2010 it 

has not knowledge about press releases published in certain media regarding the 

preparation by the “Federal Trade Commission” (FTC) of EE.UU, of a lawsuit seeking 

to block the acquisition of Talecris Biotherapeutics Holding Corp by Grifols S.A.  

  

Neither Grifols, S.A nor any of its subsidiaries has received any notification from the 

FTC. 
 

On the past 29
th
 October and as part of the ordinary gathering information process by 

the FTC, management from the company was still making declarations to the FTC. 

 

Barcelona, November 2 2010 

 

 

 

___________________ 

Raimon Grifols Roura 

Secretary of the Board of Directors 


